
Hello. I am Thi Tran An Nguyen, engineer at National Remote Sensing 
Department of Vietnam. I am a recipient of a travel grant to attend the ISPRS 
Commission V Symposium which was held in Dehradun, India from 20-23 
November 2018. 

First of all, it is my pleasure to express my sincere thankfulness to The ISPRS 
Foundation for providing me the Travel Grant. 

It can be easily seen that attending a scientific conference is such a great 
opportunity for me. As a map and remote sensing engineer, I am always willing to 
learn new methods and techniques for my works as well as my research activities. 
At the ISPRS conference, I met all my lecturers in IIRS campus and more scientists 
abroad. I also joint some desired topics, there the presentations were very nice and 
helpful for me in the way of research approaching. 

My office National Remote Sensing Department is now implementing the 
project “Establishment of tracking and data reception station and data processing 
facility” under ASEAN – India Space Cooperation Program. So, it is much 
necessary for me to learn more advanced knowledge to work better. After coming 
back my country, I feel more confident in my current works and also more tasks in 
the future. 

I find out ISPRS is one of the valuable academic conferences which provide 
a significant occasion for young students, engineers, experts or researchers over 
the world to focus on their scientific activities. I hope the conference will be much 
more developed in the future and bring good chances for youthful scientists. 

Best regards! 
Thi Tran An Nguyen. 

 


